
TechnipFMC Awarded EPCI Contract for the Statoil Peregrino Phase II Project in Brazil

September 28, 2017

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Sep. 28, 2017-- TechnipFMC (NYSE and Euronext: FTI) (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI)
(ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) has been awarded by Statoil an Engineering, Procurement, Construction and Installation contract.

It covers the execution of the subsea pipeline connection for the new production platform in Peregrino Phase II Project, located in Campos Basin,
offshore Brazil. This new fixed platform will be connected by the in-field lines to the existing platform.

TechnipFMC will be responsible for the overall execution for engineering, procurement, manufacturing, construction, installation and
pre-commissioning of the rigid pipelines, flexible lines and the required subsea equipment. The company will leverage local capabilities as well as the
global state of the art pipelay fleet for the offshore campaign, which is scheduled to start in 2019.

Hallvard Hasselknippe, President of TechnipFMC’s Subsea Projects, commented: “We are extremely honored and proud to have been selected to
execute this project, in addition to the previously awarded surface trees package for Peregrino phase 2.
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